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LINDFIELD GARDENS TRAIL 

11th June 2017 

in aid of 

St Peters and St James Hospice 
 

 

In June 2016 Sue and Jim Stockwell opened their garden in Denmans Lane in 

aid of St Peters and St James Hospice. During the afternoon some 300 people 

visited and over £2,000 was raised in aid of this worthy charity. 

 

For 2017 a bigger event is planned, with a number of gardens opening 

together during the afternoon of Sunday 11th June 2017 in a Lindfield 

Gardens Trail. Already the owners of some 6 gardens are planning to join the 

scheme - many of these are quite small but all have something interesting to 

offer and all the owners are keen to talk about their gardens and projects. If 

you would like to support the event by opening your own garden, donating 

plants or cakes, or can help on the day, please contact the organiser:- 

 

Jim Stockwell on 01444 459363: e-mail jamesastockwell@aol.com. 

 

More information can be found at http://lindfield-gardens.co.uk/ 

 

 

  


